CI1TY OF CORPUS CHRISTI
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

TO: Executive Team
FROM: Peter Zanoni, City Mana
SUBJECT: City Auditor

DATE: February 1, 2023

Afier conducting a local and national recruitment search, the Mayor & City Council voted to hire
George Holland as the new City Auditor. Mr. Holland’s first day with the City of Corpus Christi
was Monday, January 30.

Before joining the City of Corpus Christi, Mr. Holland served as the Risk & Compliance Director
for Uplight, Inc. In this role, he led risk and compliance functions and was responsible for
company-wide insurance, audit, and enterprise risk management functions.

Mr. Holland has 22 years of professional auditing experience working in large organizations
nationwide. Throughout his 22-year career, Mr. Holland has overseen numerous major audit
projects that involved risk and compliance planning, issue findings reporting, and process
improvement implementation.

M. Holland holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Economics and Accounting from Texas A&M
University—College Station. He obtained the Certified Internal Auditor designation from the
Institute of Internal Auditors and is a Certified Information Systems Auditor from the Information
Systems Audit & Control Association.



